
Summer officially started on Tuesday, June 21st.  Hard to tell with the weather we've
been having but at least it's not snowing.  The season has already started with the launch
of the many "Bike Night" themed events.  Quaker Steak and Lube in New Berlin and
Middleton have bike night every Wednesday. On Thursdays, you can find bikers hang-
ing around the HD Museum or next door at The Iron Horse Hotel.  The Iron Horse host-
ed The Build recently, which pitted high school teams against each other in a build off
of vintage motorcycles. Not a typical custom build, these were vintage Honda 160s that
the teams had to refurbish and then race at Road America on June 10-12, 2011.  The
finished bikes were on display at The Iron Horse on June 2nd, and since the race they've
been on display at Discovery World Museum on Milwaukee's lakefront. The plan is to
make this an annual event. Don't forget, every Tuesday is Bike Night at the Road
Guardians Compound, Big Bend, Wisconsin. Stop in for some real affordable home
cooking, pick up free Watch for Motorcycles stickers, ABATE information, local news
or get a quick Amsoil oil change and 24 point inspection while you wait.  Dave Zien
will be at the Compound on July 10th for a vintage bike and car show and blood pledge.
Help us replace the 32 units of blood he required after his crash last March. If you don't
have a Watch for Motorcycles bumper sticker on your vehicle, you may be missing out
on a chance to win $1,000. Check www.hupy.com for details


